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QCA Part B: Queensland Rail Declaration Review – Watco submission amendment 

Further to its 8 May 2019 submission, Watco advises a correction regarding statements made with 
respect to track access arrangements with Queensland Rail for the GrainCorp freight task. 

Watco has recently received confirmation that Queensland Rail will provide a 10-year access term as 
requested to support the contract to transport ~1mtpa bulk grain for GrainCorp commencing in late 
2019. 

As a result, statements made in the submission regarding access arrangements relating to the soon to 
commence GrainCorp rail freight task are not applicable. 

Watco confirms the remainder of its submission is still relevant and looks forward to the QCA further 
consideration of supporting the declaration of the South Western, Western and Central Western rail 
systems in Queensland. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if further clarification is required. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Ken Potts 
Chief Commercial Officer 
Watco Australia 
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